
                          TCRCC Club Meeting April 2025  

  
  
President – Mike Goza  

Vice president- Gary Ford  

Secretary – Constantin De Bock  

Treasurer – Steven Rhodes   
  
Meeting started at 10.12AM and ended at 11.45AM  
Meeting Topics  

  

1. Treasure report accepted  

2. Providing the material list for restoring mower building, Brian and Rollin will finalize. 
The project is still ongoing. Tentative start date somewhere beginning of June 2025.   

3. It has been decided that the Fence is still the main priority for the maintenance 
team.  

4. The signs for the Kill engine line are installed and done.   

5. A dirt dump at the TCRCC grounds still needs to be determined.   

6. Safety fence done  

7. TCRCC flying events for 2025:  

• Warbird: April 4-5 has been cancelled due to inclement weather. Rescheduled 
for May 23 and 24 of 2025  

• Big Bird: June 13-14  

• Pattern Fly: June 28-29  

• Free Fly Fun Event: November 7-8  



Vince Hoechten is your Organizing CD, Volunteers are needed for various positions, 
including air marshals.  
We need more promotion for our events. Larry Ammons has some promotion 
sample letters, used to solicit goodies from vendors. Information needs to be sent 
to the club members.  

8. The Fan installation project has been accepted, and the club has decided that fans 
will be bought, installed and evaluated for further development and installation of 
the Fan project under the canopy. We found a better deal and two cooling fans will 
be purchased for the price of $206.00  

9. Johnson Space Center has lost its flying field. The club members proposed enrolling 
their members at a reduced entry fee of $75.00. It is sad that a club of 50 years has 
been lost from the roster. We can help them to remember their rich history and its 
continuation.  

10. Life Vac has been purchased by Vince Hoechten. This device is now available in our 
first help kit.  

11. TC city council members were impressed with the TRCC flying field and its 
activities.  

12. Field drainage requires attention, and Todd Nolte's suggestions should be evaluated 
soon.  

13. The TCRCC flying field has been approved for a 700FT flight ceiling.   
14. Please close the clubhouse, turn off the AC, and close the gate when leaving the 

field.  
15. It is the consensus of the club members that new chairs are required under the 

canopy.   We need to assign a budget and a plan to finalize this plan.   
16. The club members decided to purchase a Certificate of Deposit (CD) to increase 

their savings.  The treasurer is the assigned person to do so.    
17. The Glider summer event is not yet scheduled. No updates for the indoor glider 

proposal. Vince is working on it.  

Secretary  

Constantin De Bock  

281-601.7805  

 


